
From: Michael Lawson   
Sent: 24 May 2023 16:30 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Location: Land Tilekiln Green Great Hallingbury reference S62A/2023/0017 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
It is disappointing that FYK Ltd are persisting with their application for this site to be used by Wren 
Kitchens when their application has already been refused twice. 
 
I have made objections on both of these occasions and am doing so again given the fact that any 
previous objections made are not being taken into consideration for this application. 
 
This proposed facility would not only add noise pollution to an already noise polluted village due to 
the airport, but will also have a damaging effect on the natural environment. In addition, the B1256 
is already a busy and dangerous stretch of road and the addition of such a facility will make the 
situation far worse with huge lorries using the road practically 24/7. 
 
The site is simply not suitable for such a facility, it will cause untold damage to the village 
environment and all of its residents health and wellbeing, increase noise pollution, cause untold 
increase in traffic on the already busy B1256 and will destroy lots of natural habitat for wildlife. 
There must be more suitable sites for such a facility in an already fully industrialised area well away 
from our small village. 
 
I strongly object to the planning application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr M Lawson 

 
 

   

 
 




